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I am 69 years old and have lived and voted in this state since I turned 18.  I have 

never missed voting in an election and understand how important voting is to our 

democracy.   Outing by mail is a wonderful opportunity to get more of our citizens 

voting. I love vote by mail as it is so convenient and especially important to those who 

are unhealthy, old, or unable to drive.  Please  

continue to allow Oregonians to vote by mail so we can have as many voters as 

possible participate.   

Do not change the law and do not require in person voting. That is what is most fair 

and the right thing to do to give all voters a voice in elections. 

Carrie McGraw 


